
                         

 

NEW FOR 2019! 

Plastic bags/wraps are bad news for recycling. 

Starting February 7, 2019, any curbside recycling that contains 

plastic bags/wraps will be rejected and will not be picked up by 

Republic Services. Recycling bins are available at the Recycle 

Center for free. 


